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The Milton School Committee Invites You to  
A Listening Session For the Milton Public School Community 

Please join us and share your thoughts and vision for the district  
as we look to appoint a permanent Superintendent.  

Thursday, January 14, 2021 
7:00 PM 

• What are three strengths of the district? 
• What are three areas the district needs to consider from a new perspective? 
• How can the new Superintendent best support parent and community engagement? 
• What are lessons from the pandemic we can use to improve and innovate:  around 

facilities, budget, building partnerships, family engagement and school beyond the school 
walls. 

• What would you like the Milton School Committee to ask a potential Superintendent 
candidate(s)?  

Please use this link to join the listening session. The Meeting ID 865 2353 1385 and the 
passcode is 697899. We look forward to our continued partnership with the Milton Public 
School community during this process.  

The Milton Public School system does not and shall not discriminate on the basis of race, color, religion (creed), gender, gender expression, gender 
identity, transgender status, gender transitioning, age, national origin (ancestry), disability, pregnancy/parenting status, marital status, sexual orientation, 

homelessness, or military status, in any of its programs, activities or operations. These include, but are not limited to, admissions, equal access to 
programs and activities, hiring and firing of staff, provision of and access to programs and services, as well as selection of volunteers, vendors and 

employers recruiting at the Milton Public Schools.  We are committed to providing an inclusive and welcoming environment for all members of our staff, 
students, volunteers, subcontractors, and vendors.  The following person has been designated to handle inquiries regarding the non-discrimination 

policies: Dr. Karen L. Spaulding, Asst. Superintendent for Curriculum & Human Resources, 617-696-4812

25 Gile Road, Milton, Massachusetts 02186

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86523521385?pwd=TUcyamRWWVNvWUJlREMxU3o2eDlyQT09

